
Year 2  

This week in art the children did some wonderful continuous line drawings 

of interesting objects they had found and collected outside or at home. We 

were really impressed with their concentration and observational skills. 

 

 

 

 

  

Hello there!  
Thankfully the weather has been bright and shiny and the children have 
been able to get out into the playground. We have had a busy week and 
next week will be even busier as we have Meet the teacher, Flu 
immunisation and Evo Bounce NB: If the weather is unkind to us the Bounce 
session will be scheduled.  
 
 

Year 1 are getting back into the swing of Phonics and 

working so hard to write words ready for writing their 

stories! 

 

 

This week year 4 started their science 
topic on teeth. They used mirrors to 
look at their different teeth and 
compare gaps from wobbly teeth! 
They then explored how their teeth 
worked by enjoying a snack of apples 
and cheese! 
 

Upcoming Dates 

Wb 15.9.25 Meet The Teacher 

Week  

17.9.25  -  Flu Immunisations 

17.9.25  After school Evobounce 

18.9.25 Phonics Meeting for 

Reception parents 

25.9.25 – Individual Photos 

Hatfield Heath Primary School 

Newsletter 

“Learners today, leaders tomorrow” 

Issue 2 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Equality is our HEATH value this week. Congratulations to the children who 

have demonstrated care and consideration for others. 

 

 

In assembly, we shared 
a book called ‘The 
Invisible’ 
It helped us to think of 
our HEATH value of 
Equality. 

Lost property 
Please make sure everything is labelled so that 
it is easier to reunite items with children. If 
not, lost property will be in the large red box 
in the playground at the end of the day. 
 

House Captains  

There has been much excitement in Year 6 and across the school as the children voted for their 

House Captains. Congratulations to the pupils who have been selected. 

We want to build compost bins. 

We are looking for pallets. If you know anyone who 

can supply these for free, please let us know. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stir Foods, our new 

caterers, have been 

making delicious dishes 

this week.   We shall 

shortly send a  survey to 

see what the children 

think. 

 

Please can you help? 

We are going to work on our Remembrance display Can 

you please send in the bottoms of plastic bottles  

 

 

This week I found these beautiful Headteacher Logs, 

from 1890. Decades ago. the headteacher would write 

a daily logs of the comings and goings of school life. The 

bindings are a little tatty and we are hoping to have 

them rebound. The children use extracts from these 

books to look at Hatfield Heath history. 

Are you looking for a school 
place in Reception for your child 

in September 2026? 

Come and join us for a school 
tour, where we will show you 

around our warm  village school! 

We will be offering parents the 
chance to visit Hatfield Heath 
Primary School. 

Our Tour Dates are as below: 

Thursday 23.10.2025       1.30pm 

Tuesday  4.11.2025          9.30am 

Thursday  13.11.2025        1.30pm 

Thursday  20.11.2025       9.30am 

Wednesday 26.11.2025    1.30pm 

 

Please contact the school to 
arrange to be booked onto one 
of our tours. 

 


